
 
 

Student Accident Insurance 
Available with Markel Insurance 

 

Student accident insurance will be available for 
parents to enroll their students for next year on 
July 1. Markel (PWCS student accident insurance 
provider) has established an electronic 
enrollment process through their website at 
http://markel.sevencorners.com or by calling 
877.444.5014. This website will allow parents to: 
 

 View all of the coverage and premium 
options; 

 Review a “Frequently Asked Questions” 
section; and 

 Purchase the insurance using a credit/debit 
card and receive an instant and printable 
confirmation of what they purchased. 

 

Student accident insurance is becoming more 
and more important to families due to lack of 
other insurance for their children, or having 
major medical plans with ever increasing 
deductibles and co-insurance requirements. 

 

Student Accident 
Insurance Available 

From the blackboard 
to the ball field, 
Markel offers a broad 
range of accident 
products for K-12 
schools. 

Public K-12 Accident 
Program 


